
Labor – Notification on the Postponement of the Khmer New Year Holidays for 
the year 2020 
Ministry of Labor and Vocational Training (MLVT)- Notification No. 012 dated 7 April 2020 on the 
Postponement of the Khmer New Year Holidays for the year 2020 

According to the Cambodian Labor Law, the Prakas No. 
399 dated 4 October 2019 on the Public Holidays for the 
year 2020 and the decision of the Royal Government to 
prevent the spread of the COVID-19 pandemic, the MLVT 
issued a notification to inform all owners or directors 
of enterprises/establishments and workers/employees 
covered under the scope of Cambodian Labor Law that 
the four days of Khmer New Year holidays on 13, 14, 
15 and 16 April 2020 shall be postponed. Therefore, all 
workers/employees shall work during the upcoming 
Khmer New Year the same as normal working days at 
each respective enterprise/establishment.

The Royal Government will provide five (5) days of 
compensation to workers/employees at any appropriate 
time later. The MLVT will issue a new notification on 
the compensatory holidays for the Khmer New Year 
holidays postponement after receiving specific dates of 
compensatory holidays from the Royal Government.
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